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Fs Banque Canadienne Nationale
Place d’Armes-Montreal

Beaudry Leman 
Gérant Général- Gen’l. Manager

February 6th, 1930.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.
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Dear Sir Arthur,

I acknoT/ledge receipt of your 
esteemed favour of February 4th, and although I 
realize full well how modest is the measure of 
assistance which I can give to the Health Survey 
Committee, I have no hesitation to continue to 
be a member thereof, if such is your desire.
I believe the Health Survey has already proved 
to be of great benefit and that it has shaken the 
apathy of the public in regard to hygienic 
conditions in the City of Montreal.
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I know with what diplomacy you 
have handled the situation, and I am quite in 
kccord with the necessity of persevering in the 
work already under way and of urging upon the 
civic authorities the advisability of cooperating 
along the lines laid out in the report made hy the 
Health Survey Committee.
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Yo faithfully,
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